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8 March 2023
Dear Parents and Caregivers

Casula Public School is celebrating Harmony Week by participating in a variety of
classroom activities throughout the week of Monday 20 to Friday 24 March 2023.

Harmony Week is held each year to celebrate Australid's diversity of languages and
cultures. The ongoing theme of Harmony Week is 'Everyone Belongs'. Harmony Week is
a fime of cultural respect for all.

On Tuesday 21 March 2023, students can dress in traditional costume or colours from
Their cultural background or wear something orange which is the colour that
represents Harmony Week.

Megan Predi Alison Shirley
Principal (Rel) Harmony Week Committee




Tuesday 21st March

Choose your

1 x Party Pie
1 x Party Sausage Roll
2 x Chicken Nuggets

OR

3 x Mini Spring Rolls |
OR

3 x Party Pies I

OR
D 6 x Nuggets OR D 6 x GF Nuggets

You Get This TOO

1x Wicked Fizz

1 x Orange Juice

Name -

Class -

PLEASE RETURN NOTE AND PAYMENT
TO THE CANTEEN

BEFORE WEDNESDAY 15TH MIARCH




